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To:        City Council and Mayo Olson 
From:   Ryan Lind, Fire Chief 
Date:    April 1, 2025 
RE:        Out of State Training 
 
 
 
 
Mayor and City Council.  I am seeking approval for an out of state training April 29th to May 3rd 
This training is in Saint Paul Minnesota and is for the Image Trend Connect Conference. 
Image Trend is the Fire and EMS report software that we utilize in the Fire/EMS Department, and 
with significant changes coming to the federal reporting system, we feel this is a very beneficial 
conference to attend. 
I would like to send Lyndsay Garbett one of our department members, who is the lead person for 
Image Trend within our agency. 
She will be traveling to St. Paul on April 29th and returning on May 2nd. 
This training was budgeted for, and currently we have the funds to send her to this training. 
Last year we sent Lyndsay to this conference, and she was able to bring back information that has 
helped us greatly.  With the significant changes moving from NFIRS to NERIS, I feel that this 
conference will also help us with this transition and implementation of the new software. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns 
 


